
San Pareil Owners and Residents Association (SSPORA) 

 

Accomplishments for 2024 

 

Maple Lane Community Park  

Maple Lane Park Survey was completed and survey recommendations have been forwarded to 

the RDN Park Planning Committee. 

Information will be presented at the AGM on April 30th, 2024 

 

SSPORA Website 

Administrative costs have been reduced and we now prepare our own updates. 

 

San Pareil Paving of Pot Holes 

SSPORA Directors are responsible for finding the potholes in the neighbourhood and contacting 

Mainland Road for repairs. 

 

Plummer Road and 19A Intersection Petition 

Over 265 residents signed the petition during the first week of January, 2024. 

A meeting was held with MLA Adam Walker to talk further about our concerns. 

A meeting was held on April 18th between the Area G Director, Mayor of Parksville and Ministry 

of Highways and Infrastructure. 

Information from the meeting will be presented at the AGM on April 30th, 2024 

 

San Pareil Information Hub – located at the entrance to Maple Lane Community Park 

Information Hub design was approved by the RDN. 

Grants in the amount of $400.00 were received.   

SSPORA donated $400.00.  

Work started in March and should be concluded by May 8th 

An Opening Celebration is scheduled for May 8th at 5:00 pm 

 

Wilson Property 

SSPORA Directors have been in contact with Tom Reid, from Nature Trust and continue to 

receive information on the progress of the property. 

Scheduled to be opened in the summer of 2024. 

 

 


